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Atlantic Street Renovation Project Completion

¢ Rocks from the original wall are currently being installed at the center planter area and prep work
continues for sod and plantings.

Tree Health and Management

e The DNRC and Dillon Tree Board are currently working on the campus tree inventory from satellite
photos to be followed by a campus visit to complete the project.

¢ Both organizations are excited to work with us and would like to see UMW become a Tree
Campus USA through the National Arbor Day Foundation.

e A cottonwood tree behind the HHP lab with a split and compromised trunk has been removed.

Heating Plant Upgrade Project

e Several concrete pours will occur in the next two weeks as we repurpose the wood chip feed
building for the placement of the new deaerator and surge tanks.

e Contractors will be digging up the asphalt on the west side of the building to expose the sewer
line and concrete piping tunnel. The driveway from the heating plant to the admin building and
mail loading dock will be open, but the driving lane will be more restricted. Please be mindful of
this work if you are driving or walking through this area.

Main Hall Exterior Door Card Swipe System

o Due to delays in the supply chain for electronic devices, the installation of the card swipe
system for Main Hall is being delayed until fall of this year.

Future updates from Facility Services about the projects listed above and other upcoming projects will
continue to be provided this summer. For more information, please email UMW Director of Facility
Services, Michael Brown: michael.brown@umwestern.edu.
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